
 
 

4th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Thursday 18th January the School Council has decided to hold a “Cook for Books” 

cake stall after School. The money raised will go towards new books for free readers.  

In the summer term we will be holding a second Cook for Books cake stall to support 

the younger readers. 

 

The School Council would love your support! Please could you bring in a cake, home 

baked or bought on Thursday 18th January.  

 

There will be a prize for the best cake in the theme of reading/books. It could be 

anything you want – be creative – Harry Potter, The Tiger That Came To Tea or any 

other ideas you might have!  

 

The cake stall will be open from 2.45 to 3.30 in the hall.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

The School Council 
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